
UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS SYSTEM 

CRIMINAL JUSTICE INSTITUTE 

July 28, 2021 

Secretary Larry Walther 
AR Department of Finance and Administration 
1509 W. 7th Street 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

Dear Secretary Walther: 

With regard to Act 1020 of the 93rd General Assembly Regular Session, 2021-The 
Transparency in Foreign Investment Act, the following statements are true concerning the 
University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute: 

A. The University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute has not accepted a gift from a 
foreign source or entered into a contract with a foreign source. 

B. The University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute has not received a gift from a 
foreign source valued at more than two hundred fifty thousand dollars ($250,000). 

C. The University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute has not entered into a contract 
with a foreign source valued at more than two hundred fifty thousand dollars 
($250,000). 

D. The University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute has not received multiple gifts 

from foreign sources affiliated with the same foreign government that the aggregate 
value of the gifts is more than two hundred fifty thousand dollars ($250,000). 

E. The University of Arkansas Criminal Justice Institute has not received multiple 
contracts from foreign sources affiliated with the same foreign government that the 
aggregate value of the contracts is more than two hundred fifty thousand dollars 
($250,000). 

Please let me know if additional information is required. 

Sin erely, iii.. 
,/ 7 

r. Cheryl May, Director 
UA Criminal Justice Institute 
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